
Luu Receives College of American Pathologists 2022 President's Honors Award 
  
Dr. Hung S. Luu is a recipient of the College of American Pathologists 2022 President’s Honors 
award. This award was 
presented by Dr. Emily Volk, 
president of the College of 
American Pathologists, on 
October 9, 2022, at the CAP22 
annual meeting. Dr. Luu was 
recognized for his work 
representing the CAP in 
government initiatives 
promoting laboratory data 
interoperability. The President’s 
Honors award recognizes 
individuals for providing 
extraordinary service and valued 
counsel to the president of the 
College of American Pathologists 
during their presidency. 
 

 Congratulations, Dr. Luu! 


